
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:50:31	AM	
	
Would	just	like	to	add	my	voice	to	the	reasonable	request	that	Feed	in	tariffs	for	
solar	should	be	a	legislated	minimum	value,	that	is	increased	to	to	be	in	line	with	
the	average	wholesale	value	of	the	electricity	during	the	day	in	NSW.	
	
Michael	Foster		
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